
 

July 2020 

Happy summer!  

*We’ve spent a lot of time outside and washing our hands frequently. 

With our outside time, children need closed toe/back shoes to play on our play 

structure. Sandals may be worn with a separate pair of shoes for outdoor play. 

*Please bring in a water bottle for your child. 

*We will be having a party/BBQ July 2nd to celebrate Independence Day! Please 

have your child wear red white and blue that day. Lunch will be provided.  

*We are asking parents to let us know if you will be taking any vacation time this 

summer so that we can staff accordingly and let our teachers take some time off as 

well. 

Special Dates to Remember: 

⚫ July 2nd - Independence Day celebration! (please wear red, white and blue. Lunch 

will be provided) 

⚫ July 3rd - PCC Closed in observation of Independence Day. 

 

Have a great July! 

Mrs. Vanessa and Mrs. Dina 


